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Dear Parents,

As the Head of Elementary Section at Maliha Elementary, it ismy
pleasure to welcome new and returning families to a great
academic year at ASCS. I am thrilled to have students physically
back in our classrooms . Our staff eagerly awaits to witness their
laugher, energy, and enthusiasm for learning . Since the 2021-
2022 school year will have some resemblance of normalcy, our
staff looks forward to achieving new events including ECA,
STEAM, National Day, field trip opportunities and many other
activities . We are confident that, with the return of these events,
it will be an amazing year!
I encourage all our parents to become active members of our
PTA. With your support, our staff and students can have an
amazing year . To maintain our active communication, please
be sure to activate and regularly use your Class Dojo account,
and your email to receive information and many school
updates . Please be sure to email the admin staff for any
updates, inquires or suggestions . Also, remember to visit our
website and social media platforms regularly for current news
and upcoming events .
Iõmhonored to work as the Head of the Elementary section . It is
great to be a part of a community where students, teachers,
and parents care for each other and strive to build meaningful
relationships that support academic and social -emotional
growth . Feel free to contact me with any questions, comments,
or concerns 06-5055057 or at nabilam@ascs .sch.ae . I look
forward to working with you and assisting each student to meet
his or her personal goals .
Letõsmake it an awesome year!

Nabila Salim,

Head of Elementary section
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ASCS Elementary 
Operational Team

Name Designation Email Extension #

Ms. Nabila Salim Head of section nabilam@ascs.sch.ae Ext #2309

Ms. Basma Amro Phase 4 Supervisor basmaa@ascs.sch.ae Ext  #2418

Mr. Luay Al Halabi Phase 3 Supervisor Luayl@ascs.sch.ae Ext #2303

Ms. Lama Haimour 
Grade 2 Ast.

supervisor 
lamaha@ascs.sch.ae

Ext #2417

Ms. Lama Hafiz 
Grade 3 Ast.

supervisor 
lamaad@ascs.sch.ae

Ext #2403

Ms. Azza Osman 
Grade 4&5 Girlsô 

Ast. supervisor  
azzame@ascs.sch.ae

Ext #2425

Mr. Omar Naveed 
Grade 4&5 Boysô 

Ast. supervisor  
Omarn@ascs.sch.ae

Ext #2305
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Head of Department

Parents who need to address their childõsacademic concern,
you may reach out for the Heads of Departments on the
following emails .
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-All Class Dojo accounts are created and shared with all parents so

please, help us to ensure that your account is valid by activating it

as a parent .

-Kindly, make sure that you are using your account as a parent not

your childõsaccount while contacting the teacher .

- The message could take 24hrs to be replied by the teacher .

-You will find all the teachersõnames with their job titles to enable

you to recognize them .

- If you are facing any technical problem in activating classdojo

please, contact the supervisor or your childõshomeroom teacher .

- Any notification or class celebration will be posted by the teacher

or the supervisor on the Class Dojo class page so please, check your

accounts daily .

MS TEAMS
https://tinyurl.com/K-12Update
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